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Mission Moment 

Ten years ago, it all started when a missionary mom of five wanted to help her 

kids get to know the other children in their new neighborhood of Kirtland, New 

Mexico, in the heart of Navajo American culture. 

The Amberman family with World Gospel Mission moved to Kirtland to serve as 

missionaries but soon discovered the mission field wasn’t out there-it was right in 

their own back yard….literally. 

Children from around the area were drawn to her home and hospitality.  They 

participated in after school activities, service projects and scripture lessons. 

This growing group eventually became known as the Neighborhood Club, a full 

blown ministry with an emphasis on character building, biblical knowledge and 

spiritual growth.  And, despite being from non-Christian homes… the kids kept 

coming.  The good news is-entire families are being transformed by the power of 

Jesus Christ as a result, and…..  The kids keep coming. 

However, there is one problem… Space….  The lack of it.  It is a good problem to 

have and one easy to solve. 

The building plan for three phases of expansion beginning this year is already 

more than halfway funded through a partnership with Men of Vision.  Their motto 

is “Praying, practicing and promoting missions.” 

Growth is a good thing and as you might imagine, there are a lot of logistics and 

planning that come with the construction of these new buildings to support the 

Kirtland Ministry Center and to give The Neighborhood House a widening reach. 

The Amberman family with World Gospel Mission and their partners, Men with 

Vision asks for our prayers that “our plans match up with what God has in mind.” 

   

 


